
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE March 15, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Notice of Economic Development Committee Industry Expert Seat  
  

Background and Analysis:  

The Economic Development Committee Policies and Procedures established by City 

Council allows for a rotating “industry expert” seat on the committee. At the March 9, 

2022, Economic Development Committee meeting it was discussed and recommended 

that the City seek applicants for this seat.   

 

City staff is seeking direction on advertisement as to the industry of interest or 

professional background desired. Applications will be brought forward to City Council for 

consideration and appointment on April 5, 2022.  

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $95. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Direct City staff to notice a vacancy for an “industry expert” with specifics of 

industry of interest and professional background desired.  

Attachments: 

A. Economic Development Committee Policy 


